
JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14-rH DISTRICT, Td*As RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

Congress of tbe *Initeb States
jloude of liepresentatives

madbington, 19.6.
January 8, 1968

Hector P. Garcia, M. D., Founder
American G. I. Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I want to acknowledge and thank you for your letter of
January 2 concerning an American flag for the family of Sergeant
Hermando S. Moya who was killed in Vietnam.

I also heard from Mr. Clemente Hernandez about the flag
and the presentation of it to the family. I will be honored to
obtain the flag and present it to the family when I am in Texas
this month, but will have to let you know at a later date when
this will be. I do appreciate your writing to me about the matter
and I will be in touch with you again soon.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Jo You
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JO, HN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14-rH DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

JOINTCOMM[TTEE4. 
ON ATOMIC ENERGY- Congredd of tbe Ulniteb States

30ouse of *lepresentatibes
Ulasbington, 35.€.
October 30, 1968

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Hector:

Enclosed herewith is the copy of a letter I have now received
from the Department of the Air Force in response to my expression
of personal interest in the courtmartial case of Airman Basic Rosendo
M. Lerma, Jr.

Dr. Hector, in view of the interest you expressed in this matter,
I have certainly been glad to urge that a careful and thorough review
be made of the facts and evidence presented. Paragraph 5 Of their
letter to me is in response to my request for a copy of the trial
record. I note that Airman Lerma has been furnished a copy and it
is suggested by the Air Force that the copy be borrowed from him.

Please be assured that I will continue in contact with Air Force
Headquarters with regard to the outcome of the appellate consideration
and will keep you advised of further information received.

With kindest regards, I am

1/,f~«s,

Jopn Young

Encl.



.

JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

Congress of ttle *initeb States
8ottlie of ilepreSentatibes

amagbington, 19.€.
January 13, 1968

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Please find enclosed copy of a telegram that I have
received in response to my inquiry concerning Sp/4 Samuel
Rodriguez.

As soon as I receive further information I will advise
you.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerelyyours,

f" 11
1, 1

Encl.



JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14™ DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

Congre55 of ttle ~niteb States
3*ouse of 3#epresientatibes

laasbington, 35.€.
February 19, 1969

Hector P. Warcia, M. D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dea r Dr. Hector:

Please find enclosed copy of a telegram that I have
received that is a final report from Army Headquarters in
answer to my inquiry in behalf of Sp/4 Samuel Rodriguez.

The report is quite comprehensive and explains the
action taken by the Army in the case of Specialist Four Rodriguez.
I have been pleased to make the inquiry, and sincerely regret
that the report is not more favorable.

With kindest regards, y I am

Sincerely yours,

A O b
5. · --"mt*Aff,ar

Encl.

CC to Mrs. Janie Rodriguez
307 West Avenue D
Robstown, Texas 78380


